Letter to Editor

Vintage photos part of celebration

Dear Editor:

Congratulations to Perkins County residents for celebrating the 125th anniversary of the
county’s founding. It is a fitting tribute to those people who have labored diligently over the
years to create businesses, homes, schools and farms which make Perkins County the success
that it is today.

Part of this celebration is the exhibit at Meadowlark Gallery of vintage photos portraying the
Village of Madrid.

“The Madrid Collection” consists of 36 enlarged, framed, matted and sepia-toned photos of
those people who have lived in and worked in the village and surrounding area. Take a
historic stroll through time and place at the open house for “The Madrid Collection” on Sunday,
July 8, 1-8 p.m. The exhibit may be viewed throughout July.

Allen Shepherd
Chadron State




